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We would like to acknowledge the traditional custodians of this land. We pay
our respects to the elders both past, present and emerging.

If you have any feedback or suggestions please do not hesitate to reach
out as we are always open to new ideas! This week, our menu was

created collaboratively with our children and we came up with a very
delicious selection! This week we served pasta, rice cakes, vegetable fried

rice, vegetarian spring rolls, rice crackers with dip ,avocado, cheese
slices, butter, vegemite and jam or tzatziki dip and corn chips with salsa!
The students also enjoy a great selection of healthy fruits and vegetables!

Our weekly menu follows Nutrition Australia's guidelines and is created
with the children and parents. All cultural needs are considered. Any

dietary requirements are to be discussed with the program coordinator.

        TIMES Before School: 6:30 AM - 8:45 AM

After School: 3:15 PM - 6:00 PM

CONTACT HEAD OFFICE         1300 072 410
        info@theircare.com.au

CONTACT SERVICE         0476003636
        pascoevalenth@theircare.com.au

Just a friendly reminder to all TheirCare families that if students will not be attending a session
they are booked in for, to please send us a message or give us a call to let us know.

NEW 2IC!!! 
We are super excited to introduce
our new 2IC, Blake Lacey who has
joined us this week. Blake has been

one of our regular educators
throughout the year so he may be
a familiar face! We hope Blake will
be a fun and engaging addition to
the team and be a role model for
the kids to look up to. Welcome

Blake !

WEEK THREE
This week we dove into underwater

week! With lots of hands on
activities such as creating our own

rainbow fish and learning about
sharks. We also took advantage of
the warm afternoons to play some

downball and football. A highlight of
this week was our two new LEGO

tables which the students have been
loving.

WEEK 4
With our crazy Melbourne weather
this week we decided to explore the

seasons. Our students enjoyed
lots of arts and crafts activities
such as leaf pressing, colouring in
and creating season charts. We

had some friendly games of soccer
and enjoyed spending the chilly

afternoons hosting trivia.


